
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

Nishin Limited  

Nishin brand Seasoned Seaweed Salad 500g 

All batches and all dates  

 

 

 

           Attention customers, 

 

Nishin Limited is recalling the above product due to the presence of undeclared 
allergens (gluten and wheat). 

  

If you have an allergy or intolerance to gluten or wheat and have purchased this 
product, please do not consume. If you have consumed this product and have any 
concerns about your health, seek medical advice.  

 

Consumers with a gluten or wheat allergy or intolerance should return the product 
to this store for a full refund. If you are not allergic or intolerant to gluten or wheat, 
this recall does not affect you. 

 

Nishin Limited wishes to apologise to our customers for any inconvenience that this 
may cause. 

 

  Nishin Ltd  

 136 Bush Road, Rosedale, Auckland 0632 

 09 8361 468 

 
                                                                             Version # 1   30/10/2024 


